Pelican Isle Property Owners Association
Open Board Meeting
November 21, 2020

On November 20, 2020 the decision was made to cancel the
November 21, 2020 Open Board Meeting due to the COVID-19. The
ballots will still be counted for the vote on the gate. This is in the best
interest of the board, officers and property owners.

Join us for the next meeting
December 19, 2020
COVID-19 permitting



